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Funds Distribution Report

Recipient Organization:
Peoria Home
Address:
3331 Broadway, #6 
Everett, WA 98201

Contact:
(206) 486-7085 
http://peoriahome.org

Organization’s General Goals:
Peoria Home is a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization dedicated to supporting 
women survivors of sex trafficking. prostitution, and addiction. Our vision 
is for women to grow individually, reclaiming their freedom while living 
in community. Located in Everett, WA, Peoria Home supports women in 
Snohomish County and across the United States.

Date of Award:	 Level:
2019 Q1	 $2,501 to $5,000

For more information, please read the attached report from 
Peoria Home.
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TO:  Marilyn Sheldon 

FROM:   Terri Inglis, Executive Director 

DATE:  March 27, 2020 

RE:  Grant Project Completion Report 

CODE:   Q1 2019 14.2 

 

Peoria Home is very please to advise that we have completed the renovation of our social enterprise 
space that will be utilized to provide job skills and experience to women survivors of sex trafficking, 
prostitution, and addiction who are supported by the Peoria home program.  
 
The grant funds provided by the Tulalip Tribes Charitable Fund, Rotary Club of Mill Creek, and Zonta Club 
made this project possible. All new wiring, light fixtures, plumbing, insulation, sheetrock, paint and 
flooring!  Our social enterprise, Born Worthy, will begin making paper products this year, if the current 
virus situation resolves quickly.  We have been forced to postpone training and testing of products until 
it is safe.  
 
The total number of individuals impacted by Peoria Home since opening our first home February 2018 is 
approximately 134.  This includes the community support provided by our ‘Resource Line’, residents and 
affiliates supported by the program, and women in the community participating in our ‘Trauma Support 
Group’.  
 
We are very grateful for the support of the Tulalip Tribes Charitable Fund! 
 
Best Regards,  
 

 
 
Terri Inglis 
Executive Director 
www.peoriahome.org 
 
Photos attached 
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